
 
 
 

TO: National Executive Committee  

 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants  

 All Employees  

 

FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: July 26, 2024 

SUBJECT: A&W® Restaurants Renews Support of DAV  

 

DAV is excited for another great activation with our patriotic partners at A&W Restaurants.  

 

As in previous years, A&W is hosting a national campaign to raise funds for DAV. To celebrate 

National Root Beer Float Day, Tuesday, Aug. 6 from 2 – 8 p.m., participating A&W Restaurants 

will give a FREE small Root Beer Float per customer and invite them to make a donation to DAV at 

the register. 

 

To learn more and locate a participating restaurant, please visit this link. If you visit an A&W 

Restaurant on Aug. 6, please share photos of you and your family enjoying a free Root Beer Float 

using #RootBeerFloatDay and #DAV on your social media channels.    

 

Additionally, A&W will attend DAV’s national convention in Phoenix to host their annual Root 

Beer Float party for all attendees.  

 

Thank you for helping us strengthen this positive relationship with A&W Restaurants and for all you 

do every day. 

 
Barry A. Jesinoski 
National Adjutant 
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https://rootbeerfloatday.com/

